
 
 
From: mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk [mailto:mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 12:59 PM 
To: Shabeer Khanzai <shabeer.khanzai@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Subject: Leave Request for CHW Code 1331A (UC Batazai) – 15 to 24 June 2025 (Eye 
Operation) 

 

Dear Shabeer 

 

A 10-day leave request from CHW code 1331A Bibi Kafiya from 15 to  24 June 2025 was 

approved by DC. 

 
From: Abdullah, Muhammad <mabdullah@who.int> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 6:34 AM 
To: NAWAZ, Najeeb <nawazn@who.int> 
Cc: 'Muhammad Ibrahim ' <mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk>; Irfan U <irfan.iu19@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Subject: Leave Request for CHW Code 1331A (UC Batazai) – 15 to 24 June 2025 (Eye 
Operation)  

  

Dear Dr Najeeb Ullah, 

Approved and proceed as per CTC policy. 

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: NAWAZ, Najeeb <nawazn@who.int> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 7:16:29 AM 
To: Abdullah, Muhammad <mabdullah@who.int> 
Cc: 'Muhammad Ibrahim ' <mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk>; Irfan U <irfan.iu19@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Subject: Leave Request for CHW Code 1331A (UC Batazai) – 15 to 24 June 2025 (Eye 
Operation)  

  

 

Dear Sir  

 

Leave request is recommended and forwarded for further approval.  

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: Irfan U <irfan.iu19@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 2:15:17 PM 
To: NAWAZ, Najeeb <nawazn@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Subject: Leave Request for CHW Code 1331A (UC Batazai) – 15 to 24 June 2025 (Eye 
Operation)  

  

Dear Dr. Najeeb [IO]  

I hope you are doing well. 
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I am writing to kindly forward the leave request of CHW code 1331A, stationed at UC Batazai, 

who has applied for 10 days’ leave starting from 15 June 2025 due to an eye operation. 

The leave application is attached herewith for your kind consideration and approval. Your 

support in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

Thank you very much. 

Best regards, 

Irfan Ullah  



UCSP  

 

 


